
Nebraska Regional Braille Challenge—February 5, 2025
Registrations are due December 11, 2024

JOIN US FOR BRAILLE CHALLENGE AT NCECBVI IN NEBRASKA CITY!

Student First Name: __________________________ Student Last Name: __________________________

School District: ____________________________________________________________________________

Parent/Guardian Name(s): ___________________________________________________________________

Preferred Email: ______________________________ Preferred Phone: ______________________________

Will a parent/guardian(s) be attending Braille Challenge? ___ Yes ___ No
Parent/Guardian(s) will attend a workshop during the time students participate in Braille Challenge.

Requesting housing in the dorm the night of February 4th? ___Yes ___No

Names of those staying in the dorm (if applicable): __________________________________________

Please note: If housing is requested in the NCECBVI dorm the night prior to Braille Challenge,
students must be accompanied by a parent/guardian. Arrival in the dorm is between 6:00-8:00 p.m.
Supper is not provided.

Parent/Guardian Signature: ________________________________________________ Date: ____________

Teacher of Students with Visual Impairments (TSVI) Name: _________________________________________

Will the TSVI be attending Braille Challenge? ___ Yes ___ No

Requesting housing in the dorm the night of February 4th? ___Yes ___No

TSVI Signature: _________________________________________________________ Date: ____________

In addition to this registration form, the Nebraska Regional Braille Challenge 2025 Permission Form
must also be completed and returned by December 11th in order for the student to participate in the
event.

Return registration materials by email to: kjuilfs@esu4.net, fax (402-209-8117), or mail to:
Kelly Juilfs, NCECBVI, 824 10th Ave.; P.O. Box 129, Nebraska City, Nebraska, 68410.


